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Project overview 

A project is underway to redevelop Wee Waa High School. The project will deliver new learning spaces, 
modern core facilities, including a library and multipurpose hall, a new agricultural and environment centre, 
sports fields and sports courts as well as a new Indigenous Cultural Centre.  

Expected completion timeline update and next steps.  

Construction has continued at the site of the new high school, however the complexity of the project, which 
includes works to upgrade existing stormwater infrastructure outside of the school site, has meant that there 
will be a delay to the final completion date of the project. 

The program for final delivery has been adjusted and the project, including works to improve the existing 
stormwater infrastructure, is now expected to be complete in early 2024.   

The department is currently assessing whether a staged handover approach to completion is possible, which 
would mean school buildings would be handed over to the school in the coming months, while construction of 
the external works is completed.  

We will provide the community with an update on whether a staged handover approach is possible in the 
coming weeks. 

For more information, please visit the June 2023 Wee Waa High School Project Update. You can also visit the 
Wee Waa HS project page by going to  https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/ or on the QR below 
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